
You’re Invited
Washington State Parks and Recreation 
Commission invites friends and heritage 
supporters to celebrate the completion 

of restoration work and new interpretive 
displays at John R. Jackson House.

Friday, October 6, 2017
2:00 to 4:00 p.m.  

Jackson House State Park 
Heritage Site

4277 Jackson Highway, 
Chehalis, Washington 98532


